Australian Government

2 Department of Home Affairs

Dear Takaya KENJO

We received your Working Holiday (Extension) (subclass 417) visa application on 11 August
2020.

***mportant information on travel to Australia***

The Australian Government has implemented a number of arrangements in response to the
COVID-19 pandemic. These include:

*  Travel ban for all non-residents and non-Australian citizens coming to Australia.
Exemptions from this travel ban are in place for Australian citizens, permanent
residents and their immediate family members (spouses, dependent children and
legal guardians).

e Alltravellers to Australia are required to self-isolate for a specified period.

The Department of Home Affairs website has further information including exemptions:
covid19.homeaffairs.gov.au

Changes made to visa processing due to COVID-19 pandemic may delay the assessment of
your application.

Application status
Working Holiday (Extension) (subclass 417) visa: Received

Application summary

Primary applicant Takaya KENJO (15 February 1998)

Visa Working Holiday (Extension) (subclass 417)
Date of application 11 August 2020

Application ID 1610640750

Transaction reference number EGOQ4CNNEP

Providing documents
We may make a decision on your application without requesting additional information. You
should provide us with all the information you feel is relevant.

As you lodged your application online, you should log in to your ImmiAccount to see the
documents required for your application.

Do not send us original documents unless we ask for them. If you send copies of your
documents, ensure that they are certified copies.



https://covid19.homeaffairs.gov.au/

-2.

If you provide us with fraudulent documents or claims, this may result in processing delays
and your application being refused.

What's next?
Your application will be processed.

Find out how long it generally takes to process applications on our website
www.homeaffairs.gov.au/processing-times

Update us

You need to tell us about any changes to your details as soon as possible. These changes
may affect any answer to a question in your application form including your name, passport,
contact details, address and family members.

You must do this in writing and can use Form 1022 Notification of changes in circumstances
(Section 104 of the Migration Act 1958), available on our website www.homeaffairs.gov.au/
allforms

If you lodged your application online, use your ImmiAccount to provide this information:
www.homeaffairs.gov.au/immiaccount

Failure to notify us of these changes can have serious consequences and even if the visa
you have applied for is granted, it may later be cancelled.

Useful links

*  View or update your application: www.homeaffairs.gov.au/immiaccount

e  Update your details (including passport): immi.homeaffairs.gov.au/change-in-situation
*  More information: www.homeaffairs.gov.au

Yours sincerely
Department of Home Affairs
Sent to: tyd_lavi5@icloud.com

Sent on: 11 August 2020
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